
The Centre, Bury St Edmunds is a grade II listed building, built in

1841. Having undergone a major refurbishment project in 2010,

where the former infant school installed a new condensing boiler,

insulation and secondary glazing, the community building had

already significantly reduced its carbon footprint. 

Striving to reduce their environmental impact further, they

contacted SCCP's Community Advisor to carry out a detailed

energy audit to find out what more they could do.

The audit was carried out remotely in November 2020, with a

member staff able to take the advisor on a virtual tour of the

building using Zoom. Following the tour, a series of

recommendations were made including to upgrade the remaining

non LED lights and to investigate the potential for solar pv. 

The recommendations identified would save The Centre a further

£1,576 on their energy bills and reduce their carbon footprint by

5.6tCO2e.
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SCCP's Community Project Officer has

recommended actions which will reduce The

Centre's carbon footprint by 48% and reduce

running costs by £1,576 per year.


